Eric Porter

From:

Debbie james <dell104993@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, October 08, 2018 11:42 AM

To:

Eric Porter

Subject:

Proposed Cannibas Grow

Dear Eric

I am appalled by this proposal for a Major Use Permit for a Commercial Grow Sight at 3430 Gaddy Ln. First I want to say that we as neighbors with close proximity

have not been properly notified to give our opinion on this matter. My Business here at the Ranch primarily revolves around the youth I do not want this near my property. And as it is Code Enforcement can't deal with illegal problems in this matter as I had a blatant illegal grow next to my property a few years back and Code enforcement laughed at me when I call them and did nothing when it came time for harvest there where people sleeping in tents all around the grow sight less than 100 ft away from my Bedroom. If Code enforcement cant deal with illegal issues how are they going to deal with legal issues. On this same Street Gaddy Ln not to far up the road from this address of this proposed grow is a property laden with vehicles and looks like a wrecking yard and I dont see anything being done about that except for a brick wall being put up around it how are you going to enforce this to stay within the legal realm. I also have an investment here at this Ranch and I believe this will compromise my property Values.

Again I am opposed to the Major Use Permit for a Commercial Cannibas grow sight at 3430 Gaddy Ln

Sincerely Debbie James 707-338-1014 3050 Gaddy In. Kelseyville, Ca

Attachment 7